
DEAR CUSTOMERS 
 

Due to the demand on many products  
we need to restrict bulk purchasing  
until further notice so that everyone  

in our local community, particularly our 
elderly and those with disabilities, have 

the chance to get what they need.
 

Rest assured our warehouse  
is working 24/7 to replenish  

our shelves.
 

WE APPRECIATE YOUR HELP 
AND UNDERSTANDING.


